Dear Nick,

Belatedly, thank you and your team very much for all your help with the UKPX event
at Zouches Farm.

Our client was very pleased with the whole day, and if our clients are happy, then so
am |!

The catering was every bit as good as you promised it would be, and everyone
worked hard to contribute to the overall success of the day. Please pass my thanks
on to all concerned.

| look forward to our next event together.
With best regards,

Yours sincerely,
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The Hon. John Cavendish,




